London Barough of Camden
Tree Section

Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

10 April 2017

Dear Sirs

Notification of intended Works to Trees in a conservation area
Ref: 2017/1675/T

19 parkhiil Road, London. NW3 2YH

| wish to make you aware of the objection that | have with regard to the proposed tree works as
referred to abave. | am the owner of the First Floor fiat at the property, 19 Parkhill Road, NW3 2YH
and the application has been made by a neighbour,

it appears that neither of the two trees is diseased, dangerous or causing subsidence and they do
not over hang the garden at 21 Parkhill Road.

i have been tald that apparently the neighbours believe that the trees over shade the garden, | think
that this is more likely due to the fact that the garden is north facing and should not be used as a
reason to fell a tree.

The trees are important to the conservation area and to afl residents and | believe should he
retained whenever possible. | do support some trimming of the tree’s as | believe this to be an
important and respansible action for the tree owners to take to benefit and protect all residents.

i hope that you will agree that in this instance the current proposed works should not be given
approva! and certainly the tree should not be felled to the ground.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Waudby






